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Andrew Beattie

From: Dennis Errington <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2016 3:39 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...the original Container Terminal under John

Howard's Government was proposed for Eastern Creek with the area being much more isolated than the current

proposal but was rejected by the Rudd/Gillard Government and changed to Moorebank. Our current Federal

politicians need to wake up and push for this to be taken back to Eastern Creek.

With regard to the concrete recycling it is absolute lunacy for these proposals to continue in the middle of
"suburbia" just look at the total number of newly constructed and under construction homes alongside this plant.

The bodies responsible for approving these projects need to have a good look at the many consequences for the

South West and they should ALL be rejected outright.

Yours sincerely,

Dennis Errington

Hammondville, New South Wales, 2170, Australia

This email was sent via doAgooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they

care about. The FROM field of this email iscampaigns@good.do however the email was sent by Dennis Errington

who provided this email address: denniserrington@optusnet.com.au

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address
in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to Dennis Errington at that email address.

To learn more about doAgooder visit www.good.do


